
To:  House Committee on Revenue

ATTN:  Public Written Testimony for hearing on HB 4115

I’m a PERS member and care how my retirement savings are being invested.  How is our money 
contributing to climate warming?  We don’t know.  The Treasury only shares about half of their 
investment holdings on an annual basis on the Oregon Investment Council (OIC) website. 

These investment holdings are public information and should be treated as such.  The Treasury is in 
possession of the data and should provide them once a year.

This Treasury Transparency Bill (HB4115) will shine a light on the holdings of the Oregon Treasury, 
which manages $130 billion of our money.  HB4115 will ensure that our Treasury publicly releases 
information about these holdings, which include investments in fossil fuel companies, along with any 
climate risk assessments. 

Thank you for considering these comments.

Denis White
Corvallis


